MERIDIAN OIL

January 2, 1991

Mr. Michael E. Stogner

0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

RE: AMEND WELL NUMBERS AND LOCATION
ON DIVISION ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER SD-91-10
HODGE WELL NO. 4
JALMAT-TANSIL~-YATES-7 RIVERS
G, SEC. 8, T-24-S, R-37-E
FEE LAND

Dear Mr. Stogner:

This is in reply to your letter dated November 21, 1991
concerning the discrepancy on the proposed Hodge Well No. 3
in unit letter H.

Originally, we submitted an application to drill the proposed
Hodge Well No. 3 in unit letter H, 1980' FNL & 660' FEL.

Your OCD office, in Hobbs, called to our attention that a
Hodge Well No. 3 already existed in unit letter B, 660' FNL &
1980' FEL in the Langlie-Mattix 7 Rivers Queen Pool.

We then restaked the proposed well No. 3 in unit letter G,
1660' FNL & 1980' FEL and changed the well number to well
No. 4 so that it would not get confused with the existing
well No. 3 in UL B.

Please amend this order to simultaneously indicate the
existing 160 acre Jalmat gas proration unit on the NE/4 of
Sec. 8 to the Hodge Well No. 2 in UL B and the amended Hodge
Well No. 4 in UL G.



